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Hello First Grade Families! 
 

We have kicked off another terrific 
school year starting with fantastic 

first day and a fun filled week! I have 
enjoyed getting to know your children. 
We have spent this week getting to 
know one another, talking about our 

summers, discussing rules and behavior, 
and becoming familiar with our 

everyday routines ending the week with 
a POPSICLE PARTY!   

We’ve read a lot of stories this week 
about our first day jitters and worries, 

and learned how to be bucket fillers 
with a growth mindset! 

We’re working hard on following the 
three R’s; be respectful, be responsible, 

and be ready to learn, and walking 
quietly in the hallways. 

First Grade Parent Orientation night has 
been moved to Wednesday, September 

6th at 6:15 pm! Please mark your 
calendars! I will have a lot of 

information to share! J  
I am looking forward to a terrific year 
and the chance to meet you at Parent 

Orientation! 

•  Please complete the survey attached 
and the student interest inventory 
sheet and return it by the end of next 
week (Thursday Aug. 31, 2017). 

•  We have Gym on Monday! Don’t forget 
your shoes! 

•  No School on Friday September 1, 2017 

I have attached a survey to the newsletter so that I can get to know 
more about your child. I have also assigned some homework for the 
students. Please help them in filling out an “All About Me” interest 
inventory sheet. Please complete both and return them by the end of the 
next week! 
 
Starting next week, the first grade teachers will provide a snack for the 
students due to having a later lunch hour. We have decided on animal 
crackers or goldfish from the safe snack list. Once our room captains are 
established, we will be in touch with them to organize future snacks 
throughout the year. Please don’t hesitate to call or email me anytime! J  
 

Awesome! 


